
 

MFAA Meeting 

held at 

 Lunenburg Sportsman’s Club 

December 13, 2020 

Call to order:   12:37 Pm 

Roll Call:   NFAA Director David Ferrie; MFAA President Carmen Sarver; 1st Vice President Ed 

Woodcome,  2nd Vice President/Recording Secretary Annette Ferrie; Classification Secretary 

/Treasurer Ruby Shannon not present.  

Board members; Jeff Grieman, Mike Gerulaitis not present 

Clubs Present: Lunenburg, Granby, Nimrod, Pequoig, 

Clubs Not Present: Bay Path, Nenameseck, Riverside, Woburn, Westfield, X-Spot 

MFAA Webmaster: Pat Tuttle (Not needed to be Present) 

Recording Secretary Report:  Sent out by email, no changes. Accepted as written.  David F. 

seconded by Dave S. 

Treasurer Report: Sent through email. Accepted as written Motion by David F. second by Ed W. 

Correspondence:    Ruby S. will not be at meeting, NFAA Director sent out emails to the Clubs 

that expired confirmation that Riverside will not be renewing, X-Spot is renewing just been busy 

with the archery season.  Woburn and Bay Path did not respond. 

                                                                                                        

Committees: 

1. Auditing:   No Changes  

2. By-Law: MFAA Constitution has been up dated with the removal of the $5 fee. It will 

be put on the MFAA Website as of todays meeting  

3. Classification: NFAA/MFAA 152  Members,  

4. Newsletter: No Changes 



5.  20 Pins:   No Activity  

6. Scholarship: No Activity 

7. Youth/Junior Patch Program: No Activity     

8. Tournament and Awards:   Report will be attached Next MFAA 2021 Indoor State 

Champinship will be at Granby March 28, 2021 

9. Club Grant: No Activity 

NFAA Directors Report:  Vegas in February has been canceled, NFAA is going to get 

Championship/Pro Divisions together to shoot for the prizes. Will do the rest of the competition 

virtually in the same manner as the NFAA indoor National event was held. NFAA 2020 Indoor 

National Championship held a Granby on December 5 & 6 2020. Fifteen registered shooters, 

twelve attended. Three archers canceled due to weather on Saturday and it was a two-day 

shoot had to shoot both days. Granby did a good job running the shoot.    Range inspection 

schedule was pass out. In the future have both ranges done at the same time so its just one 

payment all at once.   

Old Business: Close Nomination for NFAA Director and MFAA President. No news on any new 

nomination. It will be Closed and Voted on in February.     

New Business:  The end of the Year MFAA Awards, the clothing was giving out at the shoot that 

happen on this day. Just two items where not ready. A towel had not come in yet and a Polo 

shirt was the wrong sizes had to be reordered so the company was taking care of its ASAP. 

Some gift cards were given out today at the shoot, but most will need to be mailed to the 

members.  The new embroider did a great job. After having such a difficult time getting the file 

from the former shop that final returned it to us in the original form a floppy disk. We would 

like to formal thank Bob Sarver for helping us out with letting us borrow his external floppy disk 

drive to get the file on a CD/ Zip drive.  

Good of the Association:   

Next Meeting Date:     February 7, 2021 12:15pm at Lunenburg after the shoot. Motioned by 

David F seconded by Dave S. 

Meeting Adjourned: 1:05 Pm Motioned by David F. seconded by Paul N. 

Respectfully submitted:     

Annette Ferrie  

 

2nd Vice President / Recording Secretary  
aalf52@charter.net 

 


